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Querétaro, Querétaro, March 4th, 2022. 

Announcement 001/22. 

 

GMXT carries out improvement works on a railway 

bridge structure in Querétaro. 

 

• The project is being carried out under strict safety measures, with no risk 

whatsoever to the general public or the urban environment. 

 

As a follow-up to the preventive work carried out in 2021 and in compliance with 

current regulations on transportation, Grupo México Transportes (GMXT) is 

conducting improvement work on the railway bridge located on the Morelos line 

at kilometer 242 + 380, at the intersection of Bernardo Quintana Boulevard. 

 

Responding to recommendations from the General Directorate of Technical 

Services of the Ministry of Infrastructure, Communications, and Transportation 

(SICT), which approved and authorized the work, the company is raising the 

bridge to increase the clearance and thus prevent potential impacts from tall, 

heavy vehicles that could damage the superstructure. 

 

The project is being carried out under strict safety measures, with no risk 

whatsoever to the general public or the urban environment. Work is being 

conducted every day of the week during night shifts from 22:00 to 6:00 hours to 

expedite the project and minimize disruptions to mobility in the area. 
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